
KPTL-LP, 96.9 FM, Temecula 
c/o Campfires for Christ USA 
33035 Hill Street 
Temecula, CA 92592 

Federal Communications Commission 
Low Powered FM Section 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

June 2, 2017 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
A COPY OF THIS LETTER IS SUBMITTED AS AN EXHIBIT TO FORM 318, SUBMITTED FOR A 
REQUEST FOR A MINOR CHANGE. 

WE RESPECTFULLY REQUEST A MINOR CHANGE IN LICENSING, IN ORDER TO RELOCATE 
OUR TRANSMITTING ANTENNA TO 34644 CAPITOL STREET, TEMECULA, CA 92592, WITH 
THE FOLLOWING COORDINATES: (NAD 83) 33 30' 35.8' , -117 03' 22.2', (NAD 27) 33 30' 35.7", 
-117 3' 19.2";  WHICH IS 2.6 KILOMETERS FROM THE CURRENT LICENSED LOCATION.    

THE PROPOSED NEW LOCATION WILL BE: 
ELEVATION ABOVE MEAN SEA LEVEL: 432 METERS,  
ELEVATION 419 METERS [globe 30(FCC)] 
PLANNED ANTENNA HEIGHT: 15.1 METERS;  
HEIGHT ABOVE AVERAGE TERRAIN: -69 METERS  
ERP:  0.05 KW. 

WE ARE AWARE THAT THERE IS AN APPLICANT, WITH A CALL SIGN: KMFE-LP,  WHOSE  
CONSTRUCTION PERMIT IS EXPIRING IN 7/29/2017. 
BASED ON AVAILABLE INFORMATION, THEIR PLANNED TRANSMITTER LOCATION WILL 
BE 24.9 KILOMETERS FROM OUR PROPOSED RELOCATION SITE. 
BASED ON OUR RESEARCH THIS PROPOSED RELOCATION SITE MEETS DISTANCE 
REQUIREMENTS SET BY THE FCC. 

WE HOPE FOR YOUR FAVORABLE ACTION ON OUR REQUEST. 
PLEASE ADVISE IF YOU REQUIRE ADDITIONAL INFORMATION OR REQUIREMENTS. 

THANK YOU VERY MUCH FOR YOU ATTENTION. 

SINCERELY, 
SIGNED: IRA J. AMARGO 
MANAGER, KPTL-LP, 96.9FM 
KPTLLP@GMAIL.COM 
IJAMARGO@GMAIL.COM 
951-760-3315 cell 
951-303-3906 landline 


